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  I want to first and foremost thank all of my constituents from District 3 for your 

continued support.  I appreciate all that have participated in the legislative process and 

communicated your concerns with my office.  Your encouragement has helped me to    

better serve our community.  

 Once again, I was selected to serve as Chair of the Tourism and International      

Affairs committee (TIA) and this will be my fourth year in doing so. In addition to TIA, I  

also serve as a member on the Agriculture (AGR) and Consumer Protection & Commerce 

(CPC) committees.  To assist me through the busy session I am supported by my long time 

office manager, Tracy (Chang) Weidie, along with my Committee Clerk and Legislative 

Aide, Tim Coughlin and Isaac Goya. 

 Serving as the State House of Representatives Tourism Chair we have  the tough 

task of balancing our stateès main economic driver and the situations due to the spread of 

the Covid-19 (Coronavirus).  House Bill 1629 HD1 appropriates funding for issues to help 

detect, contain, mitigate, and respond to concerns of the Coronavirus.  I kindly ask all my 

constituents to follow general CDC protocol to prevent the spreading of germs. 

Ý Wash your hands often with soap and water for a least 20 seconds.  

Ý Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 

Ý Stay home when you are sick and seek medical care. 

Ý Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash 

Ý Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth. 

Ý Clean and disinfect frequently touch objects and surfaces. 

Rep. with all the various Visitor Bureaus from each 

island on Tourism Day at the Capitol. 

Rep. and fellow Senators with the Student Councils 

from across the Big Island 



 

Rep. Onishi introduced HB 1947 to allocate funds 

for the ceremonies, activities and commemoration 

of the 75th Anniversary of World War II in Hawaii. 

Working with the Cattlemen's Association members 

from Hawaii Island to help them address issues with 

the land leases for their ranches.  

Rep . Onishi  talking with the Waiakea High Student 

Council about debate tactics for their mock debate 

at the Capitol.  Every year young leaders from the 

Big Island tour the Capitol and talk with their local 

legislators.   

The annual Agriculture Day at the Capitol had over  60 

vendors from different avenues of Agriculture.  They 

ranged  from numerous local famers, local associations, 

different state departments and many small local       

businesses.  Itès one of my favorite days at the Capitol 

where I get to mingle with everyone in the local         

agriculture industry.   
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